
 
 

 

 

 

 

Pyjama Party 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

To celebrate Year Three achieving their next attendance reward we are 

hosting an after-school pyjama party on Tuesday 10th December until 4pm. 

 

There will be hot chocolate, snacks and a movie to enjoy. 

 

Please can your child bring a pair of pyjamas to change in to for the end of 

the school day. 

 

Please collect your child from the main office at 4pm. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Year Three 


